
  

 
 

 

 

    

To: Monterey County Board of Supervisors 

From: Jeff Cecilio  

Date: March 17, 2021 

Re:  Bio - Board Reappointment Northern Salinas Valley Mosquito Abatement District 

 

Dear Board of Supervisors,  

 

My Name is Jeff Cecilio and I am writing this bio for you to get to know a little bit 

about my-self as a Trustee who sits on the Board of Trustees at The Northern Salinas 

Valley Mosquito Abatement.   

 

In November of 2006, I won the City Council seat for the City Of Del Rey Oaks and was 

appointed to the Board of Trustees of The Northern Salinas Valley Mosquito Abatement 

District. I chose not to run for City Council for the City of Del Rey Oaks in 2016 which 

would mean that my seat at the Mosquito District would expire as well. The Board of 

Trustees did, however, recommend me for the County at Large position on the Board, 

which was vacant at the time.  

 

As a local business owner of Monterey Fire, I am concerned with the health and safety of 

other local businesses. My wife and I have been serving the community by providing fire 

protection and safety products since 1981 to the residents of Monterey County and have 

expanded beyond the County. That is why I fit so well with my current position, as the 

Mosquito District is very concerned with public health and safety.   

 

I have served as Board President for The Northern Salinas Valley Mosquito Abatement 

District since 2012. Over the years we have made very positive changes in the overall 

strategic plan of the District. Currently we are in the process of owning and developing 

land for the District. This is a positive move toward independence, the District has never 

owned property, they have only leased it.  

   

Please feel free to reach out to me if you would like any other information. It has been my 

pleasure to continue to serve on the Mosquito District’s Board.  

 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

Jeff Cecilio 

 


